
Commissioner Julia Brim-Edwards, District 4 
June 3, 2025 

 
 
Budget Note: Animal Services Fee Study 
 
Multnomah County Animal Services (MCAS) collects a number of fees, including pet and facility 
licensing fees and boarding and adoption fees. MCAS has not increased any fees since 2019 
after analysis of neighboring counties. 
 
This budget note requests the Chair direct the Department of Community Services (DCS), of 
which MCAS is a division of, to conduct an Animal Services fee study to be concluded and 
distributed to the Board of County Commissioners by July 30, 2025. 
 
 


